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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

Re: RIN 3038-AC61

Hi,

I am opposed to limiting leverage under proposed regulations. The
increased margin requirement would make Forex trading prohibitively
expensive for me.

Please don’t lower the maximum leverage!

- Isaiah


